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Football 

Well done to our Y6 girls who played their hearts out on 

Friday morning. They did themselves proud and 

demonstrated great teamwork and attitude! 

 

 

 

 Attendance 

Great News! Our year-to-date target of 

96% attendance has been achieved! A 

huge shout out to the Fens community.  

 

As a result, we will be celebrating this 

week, with a whole school treat! Well 

done everyone! 

 

 

 

 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our winners! As well as having 100% attendance, they have demonstrated strong 

examples of ‘positivity’! 

Hoop Starz 

Some of our Y5s had a great time last Tuesday, and 

demonstrated tremendous skill at St Hild’s School.  

Book Fair 

It was great to see so many of you on Friday night after school! The hall was packed and a great 

many books were ordered! 

Gymnastics 

Our Y2s who visited the Hartlepool Gymnastics Centre last week had a great time meeting the 

coaches and using the vast array of equipment available. 

Easter  

Easter is fast approaching and this year we are again holding a boiled egg decorating competition. Feel 
free to let your imaginations run wild and turn your eggs into anything that you want. We look forward 
to seeing your amazing creations.  
The competition will take place on Thursday 10th April. Children can bring their creations to school on 

Wednesday 9th or on Thursday 10th of April itself. 
 

Easter raffle tickets will be sent home with children this week. If you would like to enter, you can pay 

for any tickets you would like on ParentPay. You do not have to pay for all of the strips sent home. 

However, if you would like more strips, then please contact the school office. 

If you buy any tickets, please keep one strip from each sheet and send the other strip/half of the sheet 

back to school once payment has been made online. On the strip you send back, you must write on the 

name who the ticket is for and the class your child is in (e.g. Y6 Mr Bryson) on each individual ticket 

and not just across the strip. 
 

You have five chances to win from one strip (tickets cannot be paid for separately). Payment for any 

tickets must be made by the end of the school day (3:25pm) on Wednesday 9th April (on ParentPay) 

and tickets sent back to school no later than lunchtime on Thursday 10th April.  

The draw will take place on the morning of Friday 11th April. 

On ParentPay the raffle tickets will show as a ‘payment item’. 

 

Parent/Carer Consultation Evenings 

Many thanks if you have made an online booking for next week’s consultations (07.04.25 & 

09.04.25). We look forward to seeing you! When you are in, please pop along to the main hall to 

meet our Digital Leaders, and lost property will also be on display. 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

11.04.25 – School closes at home time 

for the Easter holidays 

 

28.04.25 – School reopens for the start 

of the summer term 

 

 

 

 


